
 
 

St John’s Parents, Teachers and Friends Association 
“Nāku te rourou nāu te rourou ka ora ai te iwi.” 

With your basket and my basket, together we will thrive. 
 

Kia ora koutou e te whānau! 
 
Term 2 seems to have flown by but what a Term it has been!  
 
The Fun Run was a wonderful success – the children had so much fun and we raised a fantastic 
amount of money for our school as well! A massive thank you to all those who so generously donated 
to the Fun Run. Thanks to your efforts we raised a total of $14,728 the majority of which will go 
towards our Covered Outdoor Learning Area (COLA) fund, but will also contribute to some of the 
other PTFA areas of support. Well done everyone! 
 
 

 
 
 

Term 3 kicks off with two fun-filled activities for young and old in the FIRST week back! 
 
Friday 21st July  -  Kids’ Disco – Your Future Self 
Children are invited to wear what they would like to be when they are older. Tickets are available for 
purchase on Kindo.  
 
We will have a $2 Sausage Sizzle and Glow-sticks available for purchase on the night with any 
money raised going to our COLA fund. 
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“Nāku te rourou nāu te rourou ka ora ai te iwi.” 

With your basket and my basket, together we will thrive. 
 

Saturday 22nd July – Casino Night 
This is one for the adults where Las Vegas Functions will be back again to ensure that we have an 
awesome time! You don’t want to miss this social event of the year! Tickets available on Kindo. 
 

 
 
 
Get your tickets BEFORE 5pm 17th July and one lucky person will win a bottle of Champagne!  
 
We still have some business sponsorship opportunities available – if you would like to support the 
school and in turn benefit your business with some exposure - email ptfa@sjmb.school.nz. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support in helping the PTFA achieve its fundraising goals for the benefit 
of our tamariki. 
 
 
Wishing you all a happy holiday break and look forward to seeing you back safe and sound at the 
start of Term 3! 

Ngā mihi nui 

 

 

Amanda Dixon-McIver 
Chair, St John’s PTFA 


